
 
 
 

 

December 27, 2019 

 
Toȱ�heȱAme�icanȱBah¤ȂÇȱcomm�ni�¢ 
 
Dea�ȱBah¤ȂÇȱF�iend�ǰ 
 
The National Spiritual Assembly will not be providing a 
letter addressed to your gatherings for the upcoming Feast 
of Sharaf. 
 
In lieu of its letter, the Assembly asks that you use the time 
normally allotted to its reading and discussion for another 
appropriate activity. As we will, in a few brief months, be 
entering the concluding year of the current Five Year Plan, 
a discussion of your efforts to ensure the fulfillment of its 
goals would certainly be a wise and fitting use of the time. 
 

 Wi�hȱlo�ingȱBah¤ȂÇȱg�ee�ing�ǰ 
 
 Office of the Secretary 
 


